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Warren Area High School sponsors a Freshman Boys’ Basketball Program.  In 2002 

WAHS terminated that program due in part to available competition, but, more 

significantly, to budget considerations.  In 2004, through a proposal from the Friends 

of Warren Basketball, the WAHS Freshman Boys’ Basketball program was 

reestablished.  Since that time, the Friends of Warren Basketball, with the 

authorization of the WCSD Board of School Directors, have funded or coordinated 

funding of that program.  The “Friends” would again like to renew that agreement.  

Please anticipate a formal proposal from the Friends of Warren Basketball to provide 

financial support for the WAHS Freshman Boys’ Basketball Program for the 2008–

2009 and 2009–2010 school years.  It is significant to note that no Freshman Girls’ 

Basketball schedule is available in the PIAA District 10 region. 

 

Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
JNW/wn 


